
 
 
 

August 7, 2006 
 
 
VIA HAND DELIVERY & ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 
Luly E.Massaro, Commission Clerk 
Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission 
89 Jefferson Boulevard 
Warwick, RI   02888 
 
 RE:  Docket 3761 - Summer Moratorium   
 
Dear Ms. Massaro: 
 

For the remainder of the summer, National Grid agrees not to terminate service of any 
residential customers whenever the day-ahead forecast of temperature in metropolitan Providence 
is 90 degrees or above, as the Company did last week.   

 
Given that the Commission has opened Docket No. 3761 requesting comments on the 

summer moratorium issue, National Grid will submit additional comments by August 17. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this letter.  If you have any further questions, please feel 

free to contact me at (401) 784-7667.          
 

Very truly yours, 

 
      

Laura S. Olton 
 

 
cc: Docket 3761 Service List 

Commissioner Mary Bray 
Chairman Elia Germani 

 Commissioner Robert Holbrook 
George Wiley Center 
Paul Roberti, Esq. 
Leo Wold, Esq.  
Michael F. Ryan, National Grid 

 Tom Ahern, Division 
 James Lanni, Division 
 

Laura S. Olton 
General Counsel 
Ocean State Division 
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